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Good afternoon all,
As you will already be aware we have this year published our NAV Tariff Document and we have

also shared the first draft of our NAV Service Offering with you as well. We appreciate that you
have kept us informed and provided us with feedback and suggestions on the documents. Where
we can, we will incorporate and acknowledge these comments into the future versions that we
release. From this feedback, there was one query we received in which we are keen to clarify on:
where more favourable, the ‘super large user tariff’ is still available for NAV sites (for example
where consumption is over 250,000m3 per annum).

Looking forward, in early July we will be republishing our NAV Tariff document and publishing
the NAV Service Offering. Again we welcome your comments and thoughts. Should you have any
further questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me and | will be more than

happy to help.
Kind regards,

Clearwater Court, Vastern Road, Reading, RG1 8DB
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